
 
 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 
 

To:  Respiratory Care Board 
  Jennifer Compton 
  Jeremiah E. Crabb VI, MD 
  Sanish George 
  Keith Roberts 
  Madeline R. Seim 
  Barbara L. Zueck 
   
From:  Todd Robertson, Board Liaison  
 
Date:  January 29, 2019  
 
RE:   Meeting Notice 
 
 
 
The Respiratory Care Board business meeting on February 1, 2019 is being 
rescheduled for a later date. The date of the next business meeting will be posted 
when it has been determined. 
 
If you have questions, please email me at Todd.Robertson@illinois.gov. 
 
/tr 
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